
 

Activities for Nursery week beginning 4.5.20. 

Hello children, we hope that you are all well and safe and finding lots to keep you busy now 

that the good weather has gone for a while. 

R.E. 

Can remember a few weeks ago that we were celebrating Easter when Jesus died and then 

came alive again? We were all very happy and had chocolate eggs to eat. 

When Jesus came alive, He walked along a road with his 2 friends. They were very sad 

because their friend Jesus had died, and they didn’t know that the man who was walking with 

them was Jesus at first. You can see their sad faces on the picture. 

Watch the story on https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/meeting-with-jesus 

You feel sad now because you cannot see your friends. Can you make a sad face? In the video 

his friends shared bread and wine, just like Jesus did at The Last Supper.  Perhaps you and 

your family could make some sandwiches and a jug of blackcurrant and share the food 

between you like they did. 

Literacy 

During the next few weeks we will be thinking about Journeys. These last few weeks we have 

been making journeys when we have been for our walks, just like Jesus and his friends, 

because we can’t use our cars very often. Watch and listen to the story ‘Mr Gumpy’s Motor 

Car’ by John Burningham (youtubeorangeblossomchildren’s library). Can you retell the story – 

Beginning, middle and end?  Why didn’t the animals and the children want to help Mr Gumpy? 

Why did they have to help in the end? Talk about the importance of all helping and working 

together. 

You might be able to make Mr Gumpy’s car from a toilet roll, some card, and scrap paper. 

 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/meeting-with-jesus


Phonics 

Look at the segmenting and blending words on Missbenishteaches on the Phonics part of the 

Home Learning page. Can you press the sound buttons to read the words? 

Number 

When you go for a walk with your family, ask if you can go near to a busy road (remember to 

stay on the pavement!) and look at all the different kinds of vehicles. Can you name them all? 

What do they look like? See if you can count how many cars, buses, lorries, vans, bicycles, 

motorbikes you see. Ask an adult to write down the numbers. When you get home, count to 

see which you saw the most/least of.  Draw a picture of them and copy the number on the 

side. 

 

P.E. 

Now that the weather is wet and perhaps you can’t get out as much as you did, you can do the 

5 minute move Kids Workout on the EYFS HomeSchool website. 

Have a good week boys and girls and we should be ringing to speak to you again very soon! 

It is the 75th anniversary for the end of V.E. day. Perhaps you and your family could dress up 

in the Union Jack colours of red, white, and blue, and make a cake to celebrate this event. 

You can make some Union Jack flags. 

 

 

Take care and speak to you soon. 

 Love from Mrs Gater and Mrs Scaife. 


